Rosenberg Corey

From: Tony Fischer <atfish@mindspring.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 10:47 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Yes on on HB 2004A

| am a tenant but have also been a homeowner and a landlord.

We need to do what it takes to keep working people here in PDX. Rent control helps.
Thank you,

Tony Fischer

SE Portland



